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COUNCIL 
26 SEPTEMBER 2013 

 ITEM NO. 9 (c) 

 
 

OVERVIEW OF EFFICIENCY AND RESOURCES SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 
 

 
1. Since the last meeting of the Council, the following are the main areas of work the 

Efficiency and Resources Scrutiny Committee has undertaken. 
 

Work Programme 
 
2. We have reviewed our work programme and have a number of pieces of work 

which are on-going and we have highlighted a number of areas where we could 
possibly undertake further work over the next few months. 
 

3. Obviously the Medium -Term Financial Plan will be our main focus again and we 
intend to look at the emerging responses to the key elements of the Corporate Peer 
Challenge, outcome from the Budget Advisory Panels and the approaches to the 
forthcoming Medium Term Financial Plan (MTFP). 
 

4. A number of special meetings will be scheduled throughout the consultation period. 
 

5. In addition, I, as Chair, have raised a question about the Council’s position in 
relation to Premier Waste Management and have been re-assured by the response 
received from Officers and I am in the process of obtaining information about 
funding which was allocated to enable training to be undertaken for care homes to 
meet the Gold Standard Framework which I will report back to Scrutiny if 
necessary. 
 
 

 
Councillor Ian Haszeldine 

Chair Efficiency and Resources Scrutiny Committee 


